
Sir Alexander Fleming Primary School 
e-cadet meeting – Tuesday 28th September 

Meet our e-cadets 

       

         

        

 

Welcome back to previous e-cadets and a big welcome to new e-cadets that have joined us 

 

Alex – Year 6 

 

Amanda – Year 6 

 

Nathaniel – Year 6 

 

Bentley – Year 5 

   

Michael – Year 5  

 

Ollie – Year 4  

 

Alex – Year 4 

 

Elliott – Year 4  

 

Nicola – Year 3  

 

Preston – Year 3 



1. Meeting dates and times 

Discussed the importance of e-safety, now more than ever.  E-cadets have three assignments to fulfil before 
Christmas so decided would meet weekly on a dinnertime to ensure that they can all be completed and delivered.  
E-cadets are keen to start taking whole school assemblies at a later date as they are all passionate about their role 
to help children in school stay safe in the virtual world.  

 

2. The mission of the e-cadets 

To ensure that they keep up to date with online safety and educate others to the best of their ability in staying safe 
online.   

Discussed their roles as an e-cadet 

• Deliver class and whole school assemblies on areas relating to online safety  
• Help improve behaviour in the online world 
• Reduce safeguarding issues online 
• Monitor and update areas of website linked with online safety  
• Review and comment on e-safety page 
• Test and review new ICT resources with the computer ambassadors from classes.  
• Share skill and knowledge of e-safety  
• Give support to peers  
• Promote internet safety 
• Be a good role model  

 

3. Parent Bulletins  

E-cadets discussed the importance of ensuring parents are up to date with the latest guidance.  All felt that this 
would be beneficial and unanimously voted for the ‘back to school – online safety tips’ to be the first one to be 
shared for October.  The e-cadets decided to start with monthly bulletins for parents.  

 

4. Badges  

Children discussed the importance of badges and wearing them around school at all times so that children could 
identify e-cadets.  Mrs Lane will ensure badges are ordered for children without one.  

 

  



5. Notice board 

Discussed the importance of a notice board.  E-cadets discussed what information would be important to keep on 
here.  E-cadet photos and information will be displayed here, and children will regularly update with online safety 
advice for the school.  

 

6. E-Cadet challenges 

Children voted on challenge that they thought was the most important to start with.  E-cadets will start challenge 
safe gaming at next week’s meeting.   

 

Next e-cadet meeting will be held on Wednesday 6th October. 

 


